
Thank you for expressing an interest to expand Dream of Blue Skies to a new location! 
 
We are here to ensure the seamless transition of your chapter into our organization. However, 
prior to us having our first meeting to get you started, there is a criteria to meet as listed below: 
 

-​ A leadership board including a president, vice-president, secretary, director of tutoring, 
and historian. 

 
Once you are prepared, finalize a time that works best for you and at least one other member, and  
book an appointment on our website, through our “Starting a Chapter” service. 
 
We look forward to working with you. Email us ( dreamofblueskys@gmail.com ) with any 
questions! 

https://dreamofblueskies.org/book-an-appointment
mailto:dreamofblueskys@gmail.com

